
I am opposed to the redistricting maps drawn by the Republicans. There is nothing more important in this 

country than free and fair elections. They are the bedrock of our democracy, without which we will not 

live up to the exceptionalism the Republicans like to brag about.  

 

We want to be the beacon of the world in all things, including democracy and maps like this show us to 

be hypocrits. We should strive to have electoral districts that allow everyone's vote to count rather than 

drawing districts with voting outcomes that are pretty much predetermined. 

 

I imagine this letter will not do any good, but I write it in protest. 

 

Susan Orkin 

3 Pioneer Pt. 

Grantham, NH 03753 


